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LUTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
Licensing Act 2003 

 

REPRESENTATION FORM FROM RESPONSIBLE AUTHORITIES 
 

Responsible Authority (please tick as applicable): 
 
Police  Fire  
Planning  Child Protection (Children’s Services)  
Health & Safety 
(Environmental Health) 

X 
Weights & Measures 
(Trading Standards) 

 

 

Officer Details 
Name Mr Steve Farmer 

Job Title Environmental Protection 

Address Environmental & Consumer Services, Town Hall, Luton, LU1 2BQ 

Email steve.farmer@luton.gov.uk 

Telephone 01582 546431 

 

Premises Details 
Name of the premises you are 
making a representation about 

Istanbul Grill 

Address of the premises you are 
making a representation about 

5 New Bedford Road, Luton 

 

Which of the licensing objectives 
does your representation relate to?  

Tick all 
that 

apply 

Please give further details of the grounds 
for this representation 
(Please use additional sheets where necessary) 

Prevention of crime and disorder   

Public safety   

Prevention of public nuisance X 

The Istanbul Grill Restaurant is physically 
attached to residential accommodation. If the 
application to provide regulated entertainment 
is granted, this is likely to have a detrimental 
effect upon the two residential dwellings 
immediately adjacent to the restaurant. There 
is a further residential close by that could also 
be affected.  I would therefore recommend 
refusal of the application. 

Protection of children from harm    
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Suggested conditions that could 
be added to the licence to alleviate 
your concerns, or other 
suggestions you would like the 
Licensing Panel to take into 
account.  
 
 
(Please use additional sheets where necessary) 

 
 

 
Additional information: 
 
 

Signed:       Date:   21 September 2012 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Please return this form along with any additional sheets to:  

Licensing Service 
Luton Borough Council 
Town Hall Extension 
Gordon Street 
Luton 
LU1 2BQ 

or by email to lbcerlicensing@luton.gov.uk 
  
 

This form must be returned before the end of the Statutory Period. 
 

For more details please contact the Licensing Service on 01582 546040. 
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